viIIac_;ecIerk@aEroranewyork.us

From: Bethy Murphy <betmurph15@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 9, 2024 5:05 PM

To: villageclerk@auroranewyork.us

Subject: Short term rental

Can this be read on record?
| support the regulation of short term rental in the village of Aurora. | think it is a positive step forward toward diversity
of available housing in the village and add numbers of contributing members of the community to the village.

Thanks!
Bethy Wilkinson



